
MARCH 16, 2016 

Blue Rock Construction, Inc. 

1712 Hancock Lane 

Burlington, NJ  08016 

 

To Whom It may concern: 

 We just completed what I’m hoping is the first of many projects with Blue Rock Construction.  My only regret 

is that they weren’t involved in our first seven restaurants!! 

 The team that Cameron Barr put together with his superintendent Greg Covaleski and project administrator 

Theresa Glaser were far and away some of the most professional people with whom I’ve had the pleasure of working.  

Each and every deadline was met (or beat) and on the occasion we were met with a challenge or an obstacle 

immediate resolution was reached in concert with the Vetri Family team.   

 At no point during the construction did I ever feel like I had to be there.  Simply knowing that Greg was onsite 

was an assurance that the job was getting done correctly.  On occasion I would even show up at night to see the 

progress made during the day to find Greg doing his own personal walk through insuring nothing was overlooked.   

 The Pizzeria Vetri on Chancellor Street is a great showcase for what a truly professional team can accomplish.  

Our organization is poised for growth, and with Blue Rock as a trusted partner I’m certain we will succeed. 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey Benjamin 

COO 

Vetri Family 

 

 

Pizzeria Vetri  

1615 Chancellor St. 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
(215) 763-3760 

www.pizzeriavetri.com 

 
 


